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Regarding Discontinuation of Uninterruptible Power Supply Unit 
(N11A502DHR-Type/N11A502DVR-Type) 

Notice 

Due to discontinuation of the uninterruptible power supply unit (N11A502DHR-Type/N11A502DVR-
Type), since April 2021, we have progressively been shipping machines with a new uninterruptible power 
supply (UPS) unit [optional accessory]. There is no difference in the dimensions and performance of the 
old UPS (discontinued models) and the new UPS. If there are problems with an old UPS, it is possible to 
use the machine by replacing it with the new UPS. 

Details of change 
 

 Old UPS (discontinued) New UPS 

Model N11A502DHR-Type 
N11A502DVR-Type 

MSP832SFEAC2T-CPN 
MSP832SFEAH2T-CPN 

Weight 50 kg 45 kg 

Precautions 

・The following installation-related parts are not interchangeable between the old UPS and new UPS. 

Installation-related parts that are not 
interchangeable  Reference source for part no. 

Battery (consumable) Please verify the details indicated in the new UPS 
manual. 

Power cable Please contact DISCO. 
Communication cable 

・For the new UPS, machine anchoring brackets are not included as a standard item. 

Inquiries 

Please contact your local DISCO sales representative or customer engineer if you have any questions 
regarding this matter. 

 


